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March 2, 2017 

 

Dr. Thomas Chase                                                                                                                                

Provost and Vice-President (Academic)                                                                                                                              

University of Regina 

                                                                                                                                                      

Dear Dr. Chase, 
 

Thanks very much for your letter of February 23, 2017 in response to the external reviewers' report on the 

Physics Department AUR. 

 

The Department of Physics is very pleased, and in general concurs, with all the recommendations listed 

in the reviewers' report as well as your suggestions, observations, and recommendations. The 

Department’s response to the reviewers’ report (submitted to CCAM on January 30, 2017) provides a 

progress report and describes the Departmental plans for implementing the recommendations. 

 

I will certainly contact your office to set up a meeting between you and the Department of Physics within 

the next few months by which time we will have moved further along in implementing the reviewers' 

recommendations. 

 

On behalf of the Physics Department, I would like to take this opportunity to thank the University for all 

the support it has provided to our Department. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Nader Mobed                                                                                                                                                  

Professor and Head of Physics                                                                                                                                  

 

CC: Dr. V. Timmons, President and Vice-Chancellor                                                                               

Dr. D. Malloy, Vice-President (Research)               

Dr. D.  Farenick, Dean of Science              

Dr. T. Bredhol, Acting Dean of Graduate Studies and Research                    

Dr. E. Hussein, Dean of Engineering and Applied Science                     

Mr. B. Christie, Associate Vice-President (Resource Planning)                                                 

Dr. A. Herman, Chair, CCAM                   


